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I oppose this due to the family and small business’s this will negatively affect.    This 

area is one of the only areas in the portland area where families can enjoy this river 

with river with their watercrafts and kids/family which support several local business’s 

in doing so.   Passing this would only please a small few but negatively affect a huge 

community of families and business’s.   This can’t be taken away.    


